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LETTER DATED 16 JULY 1974 FROM THE ACTING PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF GREECE ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

Referring to your yesterday's cable, I have the honour to transmit the 
following replying message addressed to you by His Excellency the Prime Minister 
of Greece: 

"Mr. Secretary-General 

"In reply to your message of yesterday (15 July 1974) I wish to reassure 
you that the policy of the Greek Government on the question of Cyprus remains 
unchanged. The Greek Government fully agrees that the territorial integrity, 
sovereignty and independence of Cyprus should be maintained and respected by 
all parties concerned. 

"Furthermore it is the firm belief of the Greek Government that the 
Cyprus problem should be solved peacefully through negotiations within the 
framework of the enlarged intercommunal talks. The Greek Government expresses 
the hope that all parties concerned should exercise utmost restraint following 
recent events in Cyprus. 

"Please accept Mr. Secretary-General, the assurances of my highest 
consideration. 

"ANDROUTSOPOULOS" 

(Siened) Emm. MEGALOKONOMOS 
Acting Permanent Representative 
of Greece to the United Nations 
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